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Water System Control Improvements 
 
After bringing Well 4 online in the past year, it has become obvious to our operators that 
communication between the wells and towers needed to be improved.  While we have 
made minor improvements, the system that was put in the mid 90’s is becoming more 
antiquated and difficult to repair as pieces are no longer being found without searching 
on used auction websites.   
 
We asked BF&S to draft a RFP and to obtain proposals to update our communication 
system; we only obtained one response from Peerless Midwest.  Matt Spidel and 
Wayne have reviewed the proposal without finding issues.   
 
I am recommending that we would award the job to Peerless asking them to proceed as 
quickly as possible. Funding will come from the Water Depreciation Account. 
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